
 

Winter 2021 - Publication Director Semesterly Report 

• Attended biweekly APSA General Council meetings 

• Planning and publication of February and March PQ+2 issues with PQ+2 team  

• Planning of April PQ+2 issue with PQ+2 team 

• Collaborated with Friesens (yearbook printing company), Class of 2020 yearbook editor, 

Class of 2021 yearbook editor, VP Finance, and President to sort out outstanding Class of 

2020 yearbook issues and financial sustainability concerns  

• Initiated printing process with Friesens for Class of 2020 yearbook 

• Collaborated with Class of 2021 yearbook editor and Grad Committee on facilitating 

yearbook sales 

• Organized logistics of printing with FirstChoice for Class of 2021 yearbook – switch 

from Friesens 

• Ensured plans are in place for Class of 2021 grad photos 

• Contacted CU Media to extend contract for Class of 2021 yearbook from July 2021 to 

end of year – decision still outstanding  

 

   


